NRR-PMDAPEmM Resource

From: Som, Swagata

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 10:11 AM

To: Mozafari, Brenda

Cc: Goel, Vijay; Mathew, Roy

Subject: RE: HNP Supplement to MUR Power Uprate LAR

Brenda — As discussed, we can now accept the revised LAR for further review. This is our branch position.

Thanks
Swagata

From: Mozafari, Brenda

Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2011 9:27 AM

To: Som, Swagata

Subject: FW: HNP Supplement to MUR Power Uprate LAR

Can you please send the acceptance review eMail you sent and retracted, | assume that will be the LIC 109
status fir EEEB.

Thanks
Brenda

415-2020

From: Goel, Vijay

Sent: Tuesday, June 28, 2011 6:51 PM

To: Mozafari, Brenda; Som, Swagata

Cc: Mathew, Roy

Subject: RE: HNP Supplement to MUR Power Uprate LAR

Brenda/Som,

I have looked at the revised “Electrical Equipment Design” descriptions provided in Enclosure 2 of the
supplement to the LAR.

Although, the description relating to the iso-phase bus is still somewhat not clear (i.e., further clarifications will
be required during RAI process), we can accept the LAR for further review.

Vijay

From: Mozafari, Brenda

Sent: Monday, June 27, 2011 8:22 AM

To: Som, Swagata; Goel, Vijay; Mathew, Roy

Subject: FW: HNP Supplement to MUR Power Uprate LAR

This is the supplemental information for the MUR. Provided the information is robust enough to start your
review | will be expecting to be able to send the LIC-109 letter today. Let me know.

Brenda

415-2020



From: Bass, Kimberly [mailto:Kimberly.Bass@pgnmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2011 4:56 PM

To: Mozafari, Brenda

Cc: Caves, John

Subject: HNP Supplement to MUR Power Uprate LAR

Brenda,

| have attached an electronic version of the HNP MUR Power Uprate LAR (Supplement) with the information that was
requested during discussions held with the NRC over the last month. The attached version excludes two enclosures
(enclosures 5 & 6) because of proprietary information. The original MUR Uprate LAR (submitted April 28, 2011) contains
the identical enclosures. No information was changes in those enclosures. A full copy of the revised application has been
placed in the mail.

Kim Bass

Licensing Engineer

Licensing & Regulatory Programs
Progress Energy - Harris Nuclear Plant
919-362-2326
kimberly.bass@pgnmail.com
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